
From: Sheila Norman <snorman@irtaonline.org>
Date: Mon, Mar 24, 2025 at 11:07 AM
Subject: FOIA Request
To:

With the upcoming retirements in 2025, we are reaching out to school districts to request the 
contact information of certified staff who are planning to retire. By gathering this information, we 
hope to extend an invitation for retiring educators to join our association, providing them with 
valuable benefits such as legislative advocacy, social events, educational resources, and more.

Thank you for your time and assistance. Please send the information to 
snorman@irtaonline.org. Your support is vital to the continued success of our mission to serve 
Illinois educators, both current and retired.

This is a request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act.
If you have previously sent this information to us, please accept our apologies for the 
inconvenience . We have had some emails that were not allowed through our firewall. We have 
remedied the issue and appreciate your response.
Thank you,
 
Sheila Norman
Director of Marketing and Membership Communications

Illinois Retired Teachers Association
800.728.4782 | snorman@irtaonline.org | www.irtaonline.org 
828 S. 2nd St., Springfield, IL 62704

http://www.irtaonline.org/
https://www.google.com/maps/search/828+S.+2nd+St.,+Springfield,+IL+62704?entry=gmail&source=g

